
Senator Jeffery J. Magrum
Senate District 8
Testimony for SB 2202

I support SB2208 based on the election method verses the appointment method for ND Beef Commission Members.
Elections are the bedrock of our state and country. The new law will give everyone an opportunity to seek a seat on the
North Dakota Beef Commission in a fair and just way.
Thank you for your consideration and I ask for a Do Pass recommendation on SB2202


